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August 19, 2022 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Melanie A. Bachman 
Executive Director 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, Connecticut 06051 

Re: Docket No. 512– Homeland Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS, LLC d/b/a 
AT&T application for a Certificate of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the 
construction, maintenance, and operation of a telecommunications facility located at  
60 Vale Road, Brookfield, Connecticut 
  

 
Dear Ms. Bachman: 

This letter is submitted on behalf of Homeland Towers, LLC and New Cingular Wireless PCS LLC 
d/b/a AT&T, the Applicants in the above referenced Docket, in response to the Siting Council’s 
request for a completeness review extension in this docket proceeding. The Applicants hereby grant 
the requested extension to September 16, 2022.  

Very truly yours, 
 

 
 
Lucia Chiocchio 
 

cc: Council Members 
 Service List  
 Homeland Towers, LLC 

AT&T 
Daniel Patrick, Esq. 

 

  

Lucia Chiocchio 
lchiocchio@cuddyfeder.com 
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